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Leela Muthoora

From: Richard Cotton (Cllr)

Sent: 03 February 2022 14:04

To: Leela Muthoora; Paul Filer

Cc: Patricia Callaghan (Cllr)

Subject: RE: 34 Meadowbank Planning 2021/6074/P   Objection

Dear Leela, 

 

I wish to record my objection to this in my capacity as a councillor for the Camden Town with Primrose Hill ward. 

The application will cause big problems for local residents whose access would be restricted for the duration of any 

building works as access to the house is from a narrow pedestrian path leading from Meadowbank, which is a 

private road. It poses a flooding risk to neighbouring properties and, if granted, it would set an unwelcome 

precedent. I reserve the right to speak at Committee. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Richard 

 

(Cllr) Richard Cotton 

Councillor for Camden Town 

with Primrose Hill Ward 

Tel: 07467 338857 

 

 

 

From: Leela Muthoora <Leela.Muthoora@camden.gov.uk>  

Sent: 03 February 2022 12:17 

To: Paul Filer <pfiler@aol.com> 

Cc: Patricia Callaghan (Cllr) <Patricia.Callaghan@camden.gov.uk>; Richard Cotton (Cllr) 

<Richard.Cotton@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: RE: 34 Meadowbank Planning 2021/6074/P Objection 

 

Thanks for your response,  
 
The two photos attached show the site notices were placed on the 5th January. The consultation 
is open until 12th February and I have received 24 responses so far.  
 
Kind regards 
--  
Leela Muthoora  
Planning Officer  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 2506 
 

     
 
 
The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our 
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email. 


